
Dear Parents & Families,
Monday 15th April – Staff Professional Learning Day – no school for
students.  Therefore, the first day back for the students, following their
term break, will be Tuesday 16th April.

Wednesday 17th April - we will have early close for student progress
meetings.  The teachers will make an appointment to call you for a 15
minute meeting to discuss your child’s progress this term. All students
from the ESC and PS will attend for a half day and will need to be
collected at 11.30am. Please note the school bus will not be collecting
students for the home drop off on Wednesday 17th April.

HARMONY DAY
Harmony Day is about celebrating the cultural diversity within our
community. Harmony comes from sharing in empathy, helping different
cultures to feel more connected. It was wonderful to see so many of our
children and staff wearing the colour orange to acknowledge this day.

CLASS DOJO
 It is great to see so many of our families signed up to Class Dojo. It is
our way of giving you the ‘classroom experience.’ Please let your child’s
class teacher know if you are having any issues accessing the Whole
School Dojo and the Class’ Dojo. 
We enjoy sharing photos, events and messages with you.

Please be safe over the Easter holiday and enjoy some well-earned
family time. I trust you will all be back safe and sound to begin Term 2
on Tuesday 16 April.

Kind Regards,
Karen Macri, Principal
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Staying Healthy – Play
 Curiosity and exploration are fundamental to learning, growth and development for all children, regardless of their
abilities. For children with intellectual disabilities, specific safety considerations and strategies are required, e.g., visual
supports, giving clear messages, being consistent, teaching consequences and redirecting.

Help children play outside by:
•         Spot suitable opportunities
•         Recognise your child’s abilities and limitations
•         Access your local environment
•         Adapt and modify the environment
•         Change the method of play
•         Provide special equipment if required.
Give your child the opportunity to:
•         Enjoy sensory play, e.g. water (supervised), sand, and garden with autumn leaves, bark and flowers, beach,
differences in the weather – wind, rain and sun.
•         Experience movement: swinging, fast movement, sliding, travelling through a tunnel, through water, horse riding.
•         Practice co-ordination skills: Simple ball skills-hitting, catching and other gross motor skills.
When enjoying outdoor play with your child you need to provide a safe environment as children with intellectual disabilities
are more vulnerable to injury.  Play explore and stay safe
 
 From our School Nurse Sally                                                                                                     
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The WA Student Assistance Payment
Please find below information regarding the WA Student Assistant Program.  This payment is not an
automatic payment, you do need to apply.
Payments can be claimed from Monday 15th April 2024 and must be in by Friday 28th June, 2024.

Please note schools do not facilitate the payment, there is a number to call or an email for any further
information.  Download the ServiceWA App, this is the quickest way to claim.

Phone Number:  1800 882 345
Email:  WASAP.schools@education.wa.edu.au



Starkick is an All Abilities football team for children. Founded and launched by the Coolbinia Bombers JFC in 2015,
the program promotes inclusion, equality and opportunity and runs as an integral part of the Clubs Auskick Centre.

Joondalup Kinross Junior Football Club first introduced a Starkick team in 2016.

Starkick caters to children who, by circumstance or choice, cannot join the club’s existing Football programs.
Children who may need extra support or time to achieve their goals are supported by a team of volunteers.

Starkick runs as part of the Auskick program on Saturday mornings at Windermere Oval, Joondalup.

Starkick aims to cater for all disabilities and runs by a simple mantra – “If you want to play, we will find a way.”

Starkick Sessions:
• Saturday morning during Auskick

• 10.30am to 12.00pm

Please visit the Starkick website for more information.

How do you pack a lunchbox with goodness ?
Each day at school try to pack:

• Lunch (main)
• A healthy snack (mini)

• Extra fruit or vegies (munch)
• Water

Try to pack your child's lunchbox with healthy food from the five food groups. This includes wholegrains, protein
(such as lean meat, egg, fish or hummus), reduced-fat dairy, vegetables and fruits. Don't forget to pack water.
There is no one size fits all model. We encourage you to do your best for your child and remember to celebrate the
small wins. 
Main
Aim to pack a lunch with some grains, protein and vegies. This can include a sandwich, wrap, sushi, pasta, curry,
falafel or any dinner leftovers. Where needed, add an ice pack to keep food safe.
Mini
Reach for a healthy snack such as cheese and grainy crackers, hard boiled eggs, homemade muffins, plain
yoghurt, popcorn, tinned tuna, baked beans or fruit. It doesn't have to be fancy or expensive.
Munch
If you think your child needs more food, pack some extra fruits and vegetables for them to enjoy. Pick seasonal to
save money and encourage variety.
Water
Remember to pack water for your child.
If it's all healthy food, it doesn't matter what order the food is eaten in! Anything they reach for will provide them with
long-lasting energy to get the best out of their school day.


